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Randy is a member and past president of the Rotary Club of Marana, Arizona, and Past District 

Governor (2012-13) of Rotary District 5500.  He has been the Rotary Regional Assistant 

Coordinator for Zone 26 (2014-15), Chair of the Arizona Tri-District President Elect Training 

Seminar (PETS) committee (2016), and served as the District Vice Governor (2015-16 and 2017-

18).  He has an understanding of all youth activities in the district and has hosted seven children 

in his home as Rotary Youth Exchange Sstudents from around the world. He has served on all 

executive committees for the district and is president of the Rotary District 5500 Foundation 

(2017-2018).  Randy is a board member of The Rotary Vocational Fund of Arizona (TRVFA) 

(2016-19). 

Randy is on the steering committee and board of directors for the newly named Southwest 

PETS (2017-2020) in California, and is an Assistant Rotary Regional Foundation Coordinator with 

Rotary Zone 26, (2017-2020). He has attended a Rotary Peace Conference in France, and the 

Rotary Day at the United Nations. Randy attends Zone Institutes and Rotary conventions. He 

has worked directly on Rotary Foundation projects in Brazil, Peru and several African Countries. 

He is a facilitator and graduate of the Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI). He also is a graduate of 

the Arizona Rotary Leadership Academy and a facilitator with the “Visioning” process in 

Arizona.  

Randy is a level two major donor to The Rotary Foundation and is a Paul Harris Society member 

as well as a Bequest Society member.  He led a team of non-Rotarians on a Group Study 

Exchange (GSE) to South Africa.   

Randy is Vice President of the International Alzheimer’s Research and Prevention Foundation 

(1997-2018). He retired from the Employee Assistance Counseling and Leadership training 

business.  He currently works very part time as a psychotherapist.  

Randy is interested in the Rotary Vocational Fund of Arizona (TRVFA) because of its good work 

and the opportunities it provides for those who have less.  As an adolescent, Randy was a street 

kid, and knows the hardship of poverty. His work with and for TRVFA provides a way for him to 

give back. 


